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Happy New Year everyone. Christmas is over and 2020 is behind us. This year being know for 
the COVID virus, we will never forget the impact it has had on all of us. There is no one that 
has not been affected by the horrible virus and unfortunately it will continue into 2021. I am 
sure everyone is aware of the additional restrictions we have had to make at the Lodge. 
Unfortunately, masks and social distancing are required everywhere we go. Although we are 
restricted in many ways, we have found ways to continue to service our community.

Phil Driscoll was instrumental in procuring grants from the Elks National Foundation that 
allowed us to contribute $2,500.00 to the Hero’s Center and $2,000.00 to The Tiny House 
Development. In addition to these contributions, we were able to provide the Cassell 
Transitional Home with a Christmas dinner and a donation of $650.00. All of these funds will 
go to helping local veterans in need.

Our Ladies Auxiliary adopted two families this year to provide them a special Christmas. They 
packed an SUV with food and other necessities. Special thanks to Ann Marie and Monica 
Pallaci along with Doug Orcutt and Russ Pallaci for pulling this all together.

Our very own Kathy Pascavage was named Educator of the Week. That is a great honor and 
reflects all the hard work she does every day. Congratulations Kathy!!!

Thanks to Johnny Pascavage for all the work he has done for The Most Valuable Student 
Scholarship. We have three girls and three boys that have been submitted for scholarships to the 
State Association Scholarship Committee. Good luck to those six finalists.

The PER’s served another great steak dinner and those who attended the annual Members Only 
Christmas Party enjoyed a great Steak dinner also. Due to the COVID restrictions we were not 
able to have the families of the departed members here for our Annual Memorial Service. We 
did record the service and shared it with them electronically. Our prayers and condolences go 
out to those families.

January is looking promising and full of events at our Lodge: New Year’s Breakfast Buffet, 
Open Grill for the college bowl games on January 2nd, PER Steak Night and more…Please be 
sure to check out all of our Upcoming events on the weekly email blast and/or website.

Upcoming Events – E-blast Sign Up – Social Media – Event Calendar 

Congratulations to Mike Cockerham for being named our December Elk of the Month!

Hope to see you at our Lodge soon!

Fraternally Yours,

Tim Hight

Exalted Ruler

http://www.hpelks.com/upcoming
http://www.hpelks.com/subscribe
http://www.hpelks.com/social
http://www.hpelks.com/calendar


Congratulations to Mike Cockerham who has been selected as December’s Elk of the 

Month! Mike devotes countless hours to the Lodge in various capacities, as a valued 

member of our House Committee. From managing the grill and concessions, to making his 

delicious wings every Sunday after Labor Day through Memorial Day. Mike also donates 

more time by coordinating and administering our amusement and vending machines with 

our suppliers.

Managing the Grill and Concessions is a major job in itself. Scheduling the staff, ordering 

the food and dealing with the issues that arise on a daily basis. He spends countless hours 

at the lodge during the summer making sure that everything goes as it should. 

When it’s NFL Sunday game time there is only one place to be The High Point Elks Lodge 

for the BEST WINGS IN TOWN made by our Elk of the Month. Mike has numerous 

special sauces with secret ingredients that make his wings the best in town.

Please be sure to thank Mike for all he does for our lodge and our community.

Oh, and by the way congratulate him, Brittany and Clint on their newest family member, 

beautiful Caroline Payne Bullock. 

Congratulations Grandpa!!

Thank you, Mike, for all you do!!



HIGH POINT ELKS

Beacon Grant - High Point Elks used their Beacon Grant to help two local non profits 

assisting Veterans.  A portion of the grant was used to give a check for $2,500 to The 

Heroes Center, an organization helping young veterans transition to civilian life through 

education and mental health support.  The remaining portion of the gant was used to 

provide a holiday dinner ($350) and financial support ($650) for veterans housed at the 

Cassell Transitional Home.  This home provides support for homeless veterans so they 

are able to move into permanent housing.  Pictured from left to right are Tim Hight, 

Exalted Ruler, Vic Jones, Chairman Heroes Center Board and Phil Driscoll, Leading 

Knight.  Second picture is the Holiday dinner for the Cassell Transitional Home veterans.

Spotlight Grant - High Point Elks Lodge 

used their Spotlight Grant for a local 

nonprofit assisting Veterans.  A check for 

$2,000 was given to The Tiny Houses 

Community Development in High Point. The 

Tiny House grant will be used to help build a 

house specifically for veterans who are 

homeless and transitioning into permanent 

housing.  Pictured from left to right are Tim 

Hight, Exalted Ruler, Scott Jones, Executive 

Director Tiny Houses, Vic Jones, Veterans 

Committee member and Phil Driscoll, 

Leading Knight.



Luis Garcia, 1/1

Chris Hawn, 1/2

Brindon Christman, 1/3

Robert Martin, 1/3

Bob Burleson, 1/4

Ethan Moore, 1/4

Heather Waldridge, 1/4

Victor Jones 1/5

Nathan Pugh, 1/5

Stephen Snyder, 1/5

David Flanagan, 1/6

Matthew Chriscoe, 1/7

Lynn Millen, 1/7

Paul Barbry, 1/10

Stacy Jolly, 1/10

Philip McDonald, 1/10

Daniel Sampson, 1/10

Julie Hill, 1/11

Jim Kehoe, 1/11

Ryan Gerace, 1/12

Kenneth Penn, 1/12

Hank Henning, 1/14

Chuck Minear, 1/14

Adam Sparks, 1/14

Amy Jamroz, 1/15

Ira Shapiro, 1/15

Billy Hiatt, 1/17

Michael Wallace, 1/17

Marty Cagle, 1/18

David Richardson, 1/18

Robert Martin, 1/19

Renee Seets, 1/19

George Martin, 1/20

Debra Schendell, 1/20

Jennifer Fennel, 1/21

Ronald Hilton, 1/22

Michael Primavera, 1/22

Stuart Rush, 1/22

Thayer Coleman, 1/23

Robert Yates, 1/25

Dawn Dwyer, 1/26

James Shaver, 1/26

Robert Wood, 1/27

Robert Goodwill, 1/29

Rodney Byerly, 1/30

Joseph Kushner, 1/30

Robert Teague, 1/31

Arron Wittenberg, 1/30

Rueban Garrow, 1/31

Christopher Whitesell, 1/31



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

Mike’s Famous 

Wings

Member & 
Spouses Night

FAMILY 

GRILLE

NIGHT

10 11 11 12 13 14 15 16

Mike’s Famous 

Wings

LODGE 
MEETING

7PM

Membership 

Committee 

Meeting  6pm

FAMILY 

GRILLE

NIGHT

17 18 19 20 21 22 23

Mike’s Famous 

Wings

Board of 

Directors

Meeting 6pm

5

House 

Committee 

Meeting 7pm

Member & 
Spouses Night

FAMILY 

GRILLE

NIGHT

24 25 26 27 28 29 30

Mike’s Famous 

Wings

LODGE 
MEETING

7PM

FAMILY 

GRILLE

NIGHT 2:30-7:00pm

31 Feb. 1 2 3 4 5 6

Mike’s Famous 

Wings

Member & 
Spouses Night

FAMILY 

GRILLE

NIGHT

All events are Adult Only unless otherwise noted.

Visit hpelks.com for more information about upcoming events!

http://www.hpelks.com/upcoming


SAVE YOUR TABS
.

When you hang out with us at the Lodge, 

be sure to pull the tab off your aluminum 

cans and drop them in our collection 

containers for our contribution to local 

Ronald McDonald House Charities. The 

funds generated from recycling these 

aluminum tabs help offset the House’s 

expenses. Every year, RMHC raises more 

than $10,000 from this program.



Don’t forget to sign up 

for our Weekly E-blast!

Click the icons and 

http://www.facebook.com/hpelks
http://www.twitter.com/hpelks
http://www.instagram.com/hpelks
http://www.flickr.com/hpelks
http://www.hpelks.tumblr.com/
http://www.hpelks.com/subscribe
http://www.pinterest.com/hpelks1155


The Red Cross has teamed up with the NFL to offer those who come to 

give blood, platelets or plasma a chance to win a getaway to the 2022 

Super Bowl LVI in Los Angeles!



700 OLD MILL ROAD

HIGH POINT, NC 27265
336.869.7313
HPELKS.COM

FACEBOOK.COM/HPELKS

POTENTIAL MEMBERS MUST INITIATE BY 3/31/2021
CALL OUR LODGE OFFICE FOR DETAILS

HIGH POINT ELKS LODGE #1155

EACH CURRENT MEMBER WHO SUCCESSFULLY PROPOSES A NEW

MEMBER WILL RECEIVE A $50 ELKS GIFT CARD AND WILL

BE ENTERED IN A DRAWING FOR A FREE POOL MEMBERSHIP! 

HELP YOUR FRIENDS & FAMILY ENJOY A FULL YEAR OF

EVERYTHING OUR LODGE HAS TO OFFER:
Youth, Community, & Veteran Service

Monthly Events For Our Members
Live Music - Trivia - Karaoke 
Steak Nights - Beer Tasting 

Cornhole - Bocce Ball - Potluck Events
Tailgates - Crock Pot Wars - Holiday Dinners

And Much, Much More!
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